January 19, 1984

Note to Al Schwencer
SUBJECT: LASALLE - FAST STARTS ON DIESEL GENERATORS (OELD # 841 060)

This prenotice on LaSalle will handle the problem quite well. However, I
want ' . .aise a second question. The tech spec in LaSalle 2 is written wrong.
When are we going to get around to fixing it? It now prohibits fast starts.
That is not a good idea and not what we ought to do. We ought to simply not
require them. But answering my question should not hold up getting this

( notice out into the Register.
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